
 
 
 

Monkton Planning Commission Meeting Minutes April 21, 2015   
Approved:	
  5/5/2015	
  
Present: Peter Close, Sam Burr & Ivor Hughes 
     
Absent: Jay Frater , Wendy Sue Harper, Lee Mahony, Marilyn Cargill 
 
Visitors: Will Aldridge  & Liz Aldrich 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7.40 pm.  By Ivor Hughes 
 
As there was no quorum only the business of receiving an update by Will Aldridge, Eagle Scout 
Candidate on Town Signs Project was conducted. 
 
1) Will Aldridge, Update on Town Signs Project 
 
Will indicated he had contacted a number of sign companies to obtain quotes and the prices ranged from 
$95 per sign ($380 for four) from South Burlington sign, Kershner Signs (Aluminite) $1330 for four signs 
and Signarama $1122 for four signs. These signs are 36” by 30 “.  
We discussed the mounting posts and cross members plus fasteners and Will is to approach local 
merchants to see if he can solicited donations.  
We suggested that he next contact Wayne Preston Road Commissioner to get his input and advice as to 
location and roadside positioning and then to approach the affected landowners where the signs are to be 
located to ensure there is no objection. 
Will should also consider manpower or machine requirements for setting the signs up. 
We suggested he get back to us in May with an update and a fuller handle on costs and go ahead from 
Wayne and landowners. Once we have all this in hand we can take it to the select board. 
 
No action was taken on any of the following items 
Administrative 
2) Minutes         
Old Business 
3) Election of Officers  
4) Viewshed Study Activities  
5) Complete Streets Project 
6) Updating the UPD  

• Administrative Changes 
• Substantive Changes 

7) Town Plan Priorities Next Steps 
• Geologic Mapping Potential Project           

8) Town-wide Planning Survey            
New Business          
9) Updates from ACRPC, DRB, MEC or ANAC.    
10) Other Issues and Member Concerns    
 
Next regular meeting is May 5th, 2015 with speaker Kate McCarthy on resilient communities. 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at; 9.30 pm Ivor moved 2nd. by Peter 
 
These minutes respectfully submitted by Ivor Hughes 


